
 

9-9-20 

 

President Kim Meckle called this regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this 9th day of 

September, 2020 at 7:00 pm.  Members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and Kristin Volson were present.  Guest 

Laurel Schnase was also in attendance. 

 

City auditor, Laurel Schnase presented the 2021 park board budget.  Discussion was held.  Kristin Volson 

motioned to approve the budget, Hoke 2nd. AIF 

 

The Civic Club awarded the park board $2,500 to use for Agra lime at the ball diamond.  

 

A grant has been submitted to the Anamoose Community Foundation, to help with the concessions stand 

remodel.  Other grants, such as Mid Continent and Operation Round-up, will be checked out, to assist with the 

addition of a sand volleyball court at the park.  

 

To promote sharing of birthdays and anniversaries for our community calendar, a sign-up sheet will be placed at 

the Anamoose Café, the bank, and KB’s.  Deadline to submit dates and order calendars is October 15th. 

 

Torrie Dosch stated that more black dirt will be needed to fill holes at the park, where trees have previously 

been. 

 

The next meeting for the Anamoose park board will be held on Wednesday, October 7th 2020, at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.  Gahner, Volson 2nd. AIF 

 

 

 

 


